
                                                                                                           Mrs. Lin  

&  Mrs. Trudy 
Weekly Buzz: September 1, 2017 

Important Reminders for September: 

 4 Labor Day No School 

5 Fall Fundraiser Ends 

8 Disaster Relief Drive ends 

12 Papa John’s Night 

18 BEE Boosters Meeting 

20 Picture Day 

26Chick-fil-A night 5-8 p.m. 

Words of the Week: 

have    is  

 

Standards for the 

Week: 

Reading: I can track words from left to right 
and top to bottom. 
I can participate in a discussion. 
Math: I can count to 100. 
I can describe objects by using shape and 
positional words. 
Science/Social Studies:  I know what 

sunrise and sunset is. 

 

Why play is important:   With 

play children use their 

imagination and creative 

abilities. 

Need to reach me?  The best way is to send a note is in your child’s folder.  You can also call 
225-3808 and leave a message or email me at:  lmcclune@tcjackets.net 

We enjoyed having our grandparents visit Thursday. 

The children enjoyed showing off their nursery 

rhymes and taking their grandparents to the Book 

Fair.  This week, we also started our 

Differentiation Tool Kit. This is our reading 

program. 

Don’t forget our disaster relief drive.  We are 

collecting unopened toothbrushes and packs of 

diapers. We would like to collect 500 toothbrushes 

and 500 packs of diapers! 
  Please be sure to check your 

child’s folder EACH night.   

Don’t forget I must have a note 

or a phone call if your child is 

going home a different way.  This 

is not my rule this is a school rule. 

 

 

Quarters for a cure! 
We are collecting quarters for 

the month of September! The 

class that collects the most 

money for relay for life will win 

an ice-cream party! 

 
 

Lunch 12:20  

Specials:   Monday- Block Room, 

Tuesday- Music, Wednesday- Library, 

Thursday- Computer, Friday- P.E. 


